

British Dodgeball will not share information about you without your consent.

We would like to send you information about our own products and services by email. If you do not agree to being contacted in this way please contact hello@britishdodgeball.com

Your data will be held for the duration of your membership to British Dodgeball and it will be deleted if you resign your membership with us.

You have the right to request a copy of your personal data held by British Dodgeball by contacting hello@britishdodgeball.com. You should receive this information within 30 days.

You have the right to have your Personal Data updated, rectified, or deleted if you so wish.

At this event we will have photography and videography present. This will be used for the publicity of this sport across our newsletter, social media, website, printed material and further online content. If your team or individual players do not wish to be featured please email our marketing director john@britishdodgeball.com

If you need any further information please email hello@britishdodgeball.com